
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Alexandria Park Community School welcomes AFL Auskick and Superkick to the school for 
students in Years K-6 to begin or continue their AFL journey. 
 
AFL Auskick and Superkick gives your child an opportunity to get active and learn the 
skills of the game, including kicking, catching and teamwork. 

Available to students in Years K-6, it will run for 4 weeks this term, and all equipment 
will be provided.  

The Auskick program is for students from 4-7 years old, and the Superkick program is for 
students 8-12 years old. 

DATES: Sessions will run each TUESDAY between 3 June and 24 June 

TIMES: Sessions begin at 3:15 and finish at 4:15 pm.  

LOCATION: Each group will be taken to the Getiela field to work with the AFL coaches. 
COST: The 4-week program will cost $50. Students will also receive an AFL goodies pack 
including a ball, pump and carry bag.                                            

PAYMENT: Registration and payment is via the following links*:  

Alex Park Auskick (4-7 age group) - https://www.playhq.com/afl/register/3ee7b0 

Alex Park Superkick (8-12 age group) - https://www.playhq.com/afl/register/999d2a 

*Do not send money or payment to the school directly.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: This is an extra-curricular program. The supervision and 
management of the program is via the AFL programs coordinator. Coaches and staff 
are not directly employed by Alexandria Park Community School and the school is 
not responsible for students participating during the program. 
 
Details regarding registration, costs and any other enquires can be directed to 
jack.mcdonald@afl.com.au or call 0492 807 705 (Jack McDonald). 
 
It is the responsibility of parents and carers to drop collect their children from the 
program. Children cannot remain on site unsupervised after their session.  
 

Kind regards, 

Debra Lade        Andrew Kell    
Principal        rel. Deputy Principal         
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